
Carnival Cake Sale 

To help us raise money for 
our Cash for Kids fund raiser, 
we are asking if parents and 
carers could kindly send in 
cakes on carnival day to sell 
after school?  The money 
raised will go towards our 
Cash for Kids Appeal total. 

We are extremely lucky as a 
school to have the support of 

Rock FM as they often 
provide for families who are 

most in-need.   

Please donate kindly. 

19.10.2021 

South Lakes Wild Animal Park 

Reception and Key Stage 1 will be 

attending a trip linked into their 

science work on 2.11.2021.  

Please provide 

parental / carer 

permission via 

ParentPay where we 

are asking for a 

small contribution. 

Prefects 

At Kingsfold, prefects are required to show respect 

towards teachers and pupils because as pupil leaders, this 

is very important in their duties. Besides, prefects have a 

bigger role to play in the maintenance of a friendly 

atmosphere, cooperation, peace, discipline and unity in 

the school.  Prefects are chosen and voted for by the staff.  

Our prefects for this year are:  

Jessica, Merdi, Josh, Martina and Skye. 

Carnival Day 

Friday 22nd October 

 

 

 

To end our Black history month, we are asking 

for children to come in beautifully bright clothes, 

face paint, face / body jewels, feathers, etc. 

Digital Leaders 

Being a Digital Leader helps children 
develop confidence and leadership skills. 

The chosen pupils also provide 
meaningful support to teachers and peers 
throughout the school on digital matters. 

Our Digital Leaders for this year are: 
Anam, Dylan, Georgina, Merdi. 






